

Beeches Road, Birmingham, B42 2PY

0121 729 7310 • enquiry@corearena.academy Headteacher: Raj Mann

♥ @COREArenaAcad @COREeducate 🕝 @CORE_arena_academy

09/09/2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

It is with great sadness that we learnt of the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II yesterday. I am sure you will share with us in offering our sincere condolences to members of the Royal Family and all those affected by this loss.

We had a special assembly this morning to pay tribute to the Queen, to celebrate her life and mourn her passing with a one-minute silence.

As you may know, there will now be a ten-day period of national mourning, which we will of course respect. School will remain open during this period but there may need to be some adjustments to our usual routines, and we will let you know details of these, when they are confirmed. This will include updating you of any changes at school as a result of the funeral details of which have yet to be announced.

We appreciate some students may be more affected by this sad news than others. We will ensure they are supported appropriately, and should you have any concerns about your child, please do not hesitate to get in touch in the usual way.

Best wishes,

Mr R Mann Headteacher

